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From: Wayne Kirkendall
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Smart metering public comment
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2019 9:23:30 AM


I am very concerned about the costs of upgrades that puget sound power will forward to the
consumer without any oversight and accountability.


Puget sound power is already asking for an increase for "maintenance of equipment" costs yet
the public cannot see where and how those increases would be spent (auditing oversight).


I do not want puget sound power to be approved for any increase of power rates or fees.
Wayne kirkendall
1231 ginger place
Bellingham washington 98326
360-224-4266
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